
UPDATE
Monday, August 1,  2022

Dear Saint Anthony’s Family,

The school office is Open Monday- Thursday from 8am-2pm
Lots of information about Summer at Saint Anthony’s on the Website

Check out The 2022-23 School Year at a Glance on the Website

IMPORTANT MANDATORY PARENT ORIENTATION MEETINGS:
SEPTEMBER 6 @7 PM IN AUDITORIUM FOR FRESHMEN/SOPHOMORE PARENTS
SEPTEMBER 8 @ 7PM IN AUDITORIUM FOR JUNIOR/SENIOR PARENTS.
ONE PARENT MUST ATTEND, IF YOU HAVE STUDENTS IN DIFFERENT GRADE LEVELS,
SELECT ONE EVENING, ATTENDANCE WILL BE TAKEN.

ACADEMIC EVENTS:
● Library News:  Over the summer months, all students (including incoming Freshman), Staff and Faculty have

access to all our online library resources including SORA, Comics Plus and Databases for all leisure and
academic needs. If you have difficulty accessing anything or need assistance in any way, please contact
library@stanthonyshs.org for assistance.

○ SUMMER SCHOOL CLASSES ARE IN FULL SESSION. REGENTS REVIEW BEGINS.
○ REPORT CARDS WERE POSTED ON FRIAR PORTAL ON JUNE 27

ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES .
● Congratulations and thank you to ALL who participated in our Most Successful Camp Season. Special thanks

to Mr. Chuck Menzer and his staff for the excellent work. Our Camps were great, so many happy faces each
and every day

● Sports Clearance Form
● Fall Tryouts
● The Alumni Golf Tournament on Friday, July 29, was a huge success. The Golf Tournament was able to

contribute $100,000.00 to the Richie Reichert Athletic Complex Project. Wow!!!!! Special thanks to Ms. Denise
Creighton, Mr. Keith Wieczorek, Mrs. Cindy Merkler, Mrs. Anne McShane and Mrs. Emily Mangino for all
their hard work. We had in excess of 140 Golfers and were completely sold out!!!!!!! The Friars had a Blast on
Friday!!!!

● Class of ‘78 Reunion on Saturday, July 30, was also a great success. Again more thanks to Ms. Denise
Creighton, Mrs. Cindy Merkler and the Alumni Staff for a job well done.

ADMISSIONS
● You can still apply to Saint Anthony’s HS online or call our Admissions Office Ext 226 for more information.
● Our admissions office continues to get inquiries about the school, many thanks to Mr. Farrell, Miss Malangone and

Mr. Basso for all they do. Thanks to YOU as well for spreading the NEWS about Saint Anthony’s HS.

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE:
CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources

mailto:library@stanthonyshs.org
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Fall-Sports-Clearance-Parent-and-Student-letter-2022-2.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/FALL-2022-TRYOUTS-20220714-.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources/


FINAL THOUGHTS:

PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR IMPORTANT SUMMER INFORMATION 2022
PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR IMPORTANT SCHOOL YEAR AT A GLANCE 2022-23

ENJOY THE SUMMER MONTHS, REST, RELAX, REFRESH !!!!!!
BELIEVE IT OR NOT, I AM BEGINNING TO MISS ALL OF YOU!!!!
IT IS AUGUST!!!!!! SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER, I CAN’T WAIT!!!!!!!

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron,
Brothe� Davi� Anthon� Migliorin�, OSF
Principal
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org

mailto:brdavid@stanthonyshs.org

